
From: Stack Electrical - Allan
To: Mailroom Mailbox
Subject: Submission to: ECAN Proposed Plan Change 7 - Land & Water Regional Plan
Date: Thursday, 12 September 2019 11:34:57 PM

We are submitting to the Plan Change for the following reasons:
 
1.No-one has the right to destroy the pure aquifers that run under Christchurch City and provide
the best drinking water of any city in the world.
 
2. ECAN should be acting to protect the city’s water at all cost.
 
3. The health, environmental and financial costs of this change are huge and fall on the people of
Christchurch who will get none of the financial benefits of the farming in the Waimakariri area.
 
4. Protection of the aquifer needs to happen immediately and nitrates MUST be reduced
dramatically so they do not exceed a level of less that 1mg/L.
 
Sincerely
Allan and Judy Stack
100 Port Hills Rd
Heathcote Valley
Christchurch
 
Allan Stack
Director/Manager
Explosive Area Inspector
Explosive Area Consultant
Branches: Christchurch/Wellington

ALLAN STACK ELECTRICAL INSPECTIONS LTD
PO Box 7693, Sydenham Chch 8240
Cell: 027 4333735
Email: allan@stackelectrical.co.nz
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